## Congress of the United States

Washington, D.C. 20515

July 16, 2020

## Dear Friends,

Thank you for the opportunity to submit this letter of support today. I, along with many of my colleagues in Congress, stand with the Falun Gong on the 21<sup>st</sup> anniversary of their persecution by the Chinese Communist Party. I am a proud member of the China Task Force in the U.S. House of Representatives and remain focused on holding the CCP accountable for their gross violations of human rights and brutalist practices against their own citizens. I support the Falun Gong's resilience and tenacity in their freedom of information efforts against the CCP.

As I continue to serve in Congress, I will remain committed to supporting those around the world who are standing up to the CCP and their authoritarian regime in China. Although our country is always striving to do better, I am proud that we live in a country that promotes freedom of expression and supports human rights. It is important that the United States works with our allies throughout the world who share these common values and build a united coalition to hold the Chinese Communist Party accountable. Please consider me a friend in the United States Congress and I look forward to continuing to work together on these important issues.

Sincerely,

Anthony Gonzalez
Member of Congress